
Year 5 Tasks for week beginning 6th July 

Hi all, we’ve finally made it to the last full week of term and so many of you (parents 

and children) have done so well to keep going.  This is the last home learning sheet you 

will receive in year 5 (Hoorah), and hopefully there will be no need for them ever again.   

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 21st July, where will have a 

little chat about what’s been happening and what might happen in September. 

Remember to email teachers@kelvedonhatch.essex.sch.uk  or on Purple Mash if you 

have any extra things you want me to see or questions you want me to answer. 

 

English  

I have set the last 2 chapters of Secret Agent Grandpa on Purple Mash, as well as a 

new book called Just the Beginning.  There are questions for each chapter and also 

some different tasks that are linked to some of the text.  If the children would rather 

handwrite than complete the templates on Purple Mash that is fine. 

There are 4 new spelling tasks on Purple Mash for you to look at.  Practice these on 

paper as well and try and include some in your writing. 

I have left the word level tasks on there for you to have a go at.   

 

Maths 

Click on the link to White Rose Maths which is on the same page on the website as this 

document.  Scroll down and click on Year 5, then Summer Term – Week 12.  Watch the 

video and have a go at the activity. 

There are maths tasks set on Purple Mash for the children to have a go at as well. 

 

 

Topic 

Look at the Great Barrier Reef.  Find out where it is, what lives there, what are the 

threats to its future.  Create a poster appealing for the protection of the Great 

Barrier Reef.  Use pictures to enhance your work. 

 

Science 

Make a rocket.  Use resources around the house to make a bright, colourful rocket.  

Don’t forget to give it a name, 

 

 

 

 

If you can’t do any of these ideas, but you do other things, that’s great.  Let me know 

either by emailing me on Purple Mash or asking your parents to email the school 

address.   

Stay positive and safe, 

Mr Weston, Mrs Walker and Mrs Phillips 
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